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I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S 

TERM 1
Friday 16th February 

ALPSS Swimming Carnival

Tuesday 27th February 
Highlands Swimming

Wednesday 13th - Monday 25th March 
NAPLAN

Friday 5th April 
Tempo - Wagga Civic Theatre

Tuesday 9th April
Rewards Day

Welcome to the start of the 2024 school year. 

We weclome our new Kindergarten 
student Marley who  has settled into 
school well and enjoying playing with 
her friends and learning new things. 
 
Our staff members for 2024:

Mr Cameron Bremner - Principal 
Mrs Kim Field - Classroom Teacher 
Mrs Julie Adams - Classroom Teacher 
Mrs Cameron Burgun - Casual Teacher 
Mrs Vanessa Jacka - Relieving School 
Administrative Manager 
Mrs Sandra Jarick - School Learning Support 
Officer 
Mrs Sharon Hardy - School Learning Support 
Officer / School Cleaner 
Mr John Hawkins - General Assistant 
Pr Debbie Gadd - SRE Teacher 
Mrs Sandra Turner - Volunteer 

We are very lucky to have so many people 

supporting the students here at RPS.		

P R I N C I P A L ’ S  R E P O R T
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Humula Public School

Humula students are joining us this term on Friday’s, even weeks as a trail to mix with 
other students.

ALPSS Swimming Carnival

This Friday 16th February at the Tumbarumba Community Pool. Please ensure 
students arrive at school by 8.45am, so the bus can leave at 9am. School hats will be 
provided. Students will need to bring a change of school clothes, towel, bag to put wet 
towel and swimmers in. Please pack recess, lunch and water bottles. Parent helpers 
would be greatly appreciated to help with timekeeping pease. Spectators charged $1 
admission to the pool, unless volunteering to help on the day as a time keeper.

Please note that on the day of the swimming carnival there will be no Telstra phone 
reception in Tumbarumba. The pool has a phone and its phone number is (02) 6948 
2351.

Attendance Matters 2024 
Goal: Every child has above 90% attendance each Term. (This means your child only 
having 5 days off a term without a medical certificate).

Reward: At the end of each term there will be a reward day where we travel via bus to 
have some fun e.g. ten pin bowling, laser tag, movies, rock climbing and lunch.

Note: We understance that students can become unwell and have more than a week 
off and we do not want to make others sick. Therefore if a medical certificate is 
provided for sences then this will be an exemption and not be included in the 5 days.

Cooking - we are very lucky to have Mrs T (Turner) returning this year for cooking 
lessons. These will take place most Thursdays and the students will learn new 
techniques and recipes as well as hygiene, food safety and correct terminology. 
Everyone loves participating in the lessons and all students are encouraged to have a 
go at tasting new foods.

Facebook - our main platform to inform parents of last minute changes will continue 
to be with the School’s Facebook page. Please ensure your notification settings are 
turned on to keep you updated. Mrs Jacka and myself can be contacted via Messenger 
if you need to get a message to the school. This can be for last minute changes to a 
student’s routine, to explain a student absence or for general questions. If you have 
not received a response, please do not assume it has been seen, especially if it is at 
the end of the school day. We’d hate to have a miscommunication if a child needs to 
go home a different way and the message hasn’t been seen.

								        		  Cameron Bremner		
												            Principal
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Welcome Marley Cooking with Mrs Turner

The students have been 
making savoury muffins, 

apricot logs and  poke 
bowls.


